
Katy Area Retired Educators  
Summer News 

 

ASTROS GAME 

The big news of the summer is that KARE is hosting a “TRTA Day at the 
Ballpark”.  All are invited to the Astros game on Wednesday, August 13.  We 
have a special block of discounted tickets so we can sit together.  We will be 
recognized during the game and will be on the jumbotron!   

If you want to buy ticket, just go to this link:  TRTA Day at the Astros Ticket Link 

We are also going to be singing the National Anthem.  If you would like to join the KARE 
Choir, all are welcome.  We will have 3 rehearsals on July 21, August 4, and August 11 at 
4:30 pm at First Methodist Katy.  For more info, contact Tracey Patterson at 281-844-6798. 

 

LUNCH BUNCH 

While KARE is taking a summer break from meetings, we are still active in 
other ways.  This summer, we scheduled a couple of Lunch Bunch dates to 

enjoy some social time together.  Our Lunch Bunches will be on June 11 at Texas Tradition 
and July 9 at Los Cucos. 

HOOKY DAY 

Our big kickoff for the 25-26 year will be on Wednesday, August 13 at 2:00 
pm at Legacy Stadium.  Free appetizers, door prizes, and more!! 

 

25th ANNIVERSARY 

KARE is celebrating 25 years of KARE-ing for the community.  Plans are 
underway for several fun celebrations.  Congrats to KARE for 25 years!! 

https://www.gofevo.com/event/Texasretired2

